FSBSC Submission 1444

From: Jeshua Ross

To: Lcsc

Subject: Fire Brigade Restructure
Date: Friday, 7 July 2017 4:11:24 PM

To whom it concerns

We are writing to you as rural firefighters in the western district of Victoria. We are very
disappointed that the consultation process has not included the voluntary firefighters who are the heart of the
rural fire brigade.

We hope they are consulted and a better working relationship is created for the future.

Thank you
Jeshua Ross and Stan Ross

Kind regards,
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THE MIDFIELD GROUP

COMMITTED TO THE GROWTH OF THE COMMUNITY

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email, including attachments may be confidential and/or privileged. If
you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this information is unauthorised. If you received

this information in error please notify us immediately.
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